
 
 

School Meals for Hybrid Learning  
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
Welcome Back! As your child returns to the classroom, we would like to share a few helpful tips:  
• All meals are free to all students until the end of this school year. No money or meal benefit application 
is needed.  
• All children will receive a free breakfast, lunch, dinner & snack delivered to the classroom.  
• Please utilize our curbside meal service at a school closest to you on days when your child is virtual. 
Meals may be picked up without your child present by calling the Food & Nutrition office at the number 
below.  
• All meals are nutritious and contain delicious food items with fresh fruits and vegetables.  
• Have questions, or a child with a food allergy? We have four Registered Dietitians on staff to assist with 
any special menus.  
• Visit our website at http://aacpsschools.org/nutrition/ for menus, school pickup locations and other 
nutrition information  
 
Please feel free to contact our office at 410-222-5900 with questions regarding your child’s meals.  
Thank you,  
Food & Nutrition Services 


